
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the changing seasons. Today, I'm writing 
to share some exciting news about a shift in our reward system at school. 
  
Starting from after the upcoming half term break, we will be bidding farewell to the 
familiar Dojo points and ushering in a new era with the introduction of House Points. 
We believe this adjustment will bring a fresh and motivating perspective to our 
approach in acknowledging and celebrating our children’s achievements. 
  
The fundamental principle remains the same - we will continue to recognise and 
reward our children for embodying our school values of aspiration, resilience, 
engagement, and well-being. However, the method of celebration will undergo a 
delightful transformation. 
Here's a sneak peek into the new rewards system: 
  
20 House Points: The Treasure Chest Experience 

• Your child will have the exciting opportunity to dip into the treasure chest, 
brimming with delightful treats. 

40 House Points: Story with Mrs Taylor 
• Your child will be able to share a story with Mrs Taylor in our library.  

60 House Points: Own Clothes Day Pass 
• Your child can enjoy a day in school wearing their own clothes, a small but 

meaningful expression of individuality. 
80 House Points: Lunch with Miss Stimson 

• Your child, accompanied by a friend, will have their lunch with Miss Stimson 
after collecting their special lanyard from my office. 

100 House Points: Quality Time with Mrs. Warburton 
• Your child will be treated to a delightful afternoon with our beloved Mrs. 

Warburton, where they will savour hot chocolate and cake together. 
  
To streamline communication, we will send you a message either during pick-up or 
through the Arbor system when your child achieves one of these milestones. We 
believe this system will not only recognise their accomplishments but also add an 
extra layer of anticipation and excitement to their school experience. 
  
We are confident that this change will foster a sense of achievement and motivation 
among our children, encouraging them to embody our school values actively. If you 
have any questions or concerns about this transition, please feel free to reach out to 
us. 
  
Thank you for your continued support in creating a positive and rewarding 
environment for our children. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Mr Walker 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 


